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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Languages Canada Member Programs 

FROM: Gonzalo Peralta, Executive Director 

Languages Canada 

DATE:   May 17, 2021 

SUBJECT:  International students can receive COVID-19 vaccines while in 

Canada 

 

 

Languages Canada is pleased to confirm that international students in Canada have 

access to COVID-19 vaccines.  

Languages Canada began conversations late last year with federal and provincial 

governments to request that international students be eligible to receive the COVID-19 

vaccine while undertaking studies in Canada, regardless of their province of residence.  

Students are encouraged to follow their province's registration procedure and book 

themselves in to receive the vaccine: 

• British Columbia 

• Alberta 

• Saskatchewan 

• Manitoba 

• Ontario 

• Quebec 

• New Brunswick 

• Nova Scotia 

• Prince Edward Island 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/vaccine/register
https://www.alberta.ca/covid19-vaccine.aspx
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/vaccine-booking
https://patient.petalmd.com/login?groupId=6032&locale=en
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/progress-of-the-covid-19-vaccination/?gclid=CjwKCAjwv_iEBhASEiwARoemvE0KKh7zpXXLTOQDQ9f_SWAVLfy8lChT_7VQ3fR9mSYsMlqlyXPgWhoCVsIQAvD_BwE#c79378
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19/nb-vaccine/Get-Vaccinated.html
https://novascotia.ca/coronavirus/book-your-vaccination-appointment/
https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/health-and-wellness/getting-covid-19-vaccine
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While vaccine rollout plans vary by province and by age group, it is estimated that by the 

end of June, everyone in Canada over the age of 12 who wishes to get the vaccine will 

have received at least one dose, with the second dose (if required) to follow later in the 

summer or fall. 

Whether already in Canada or due to arrive in the coming months, students enrolled at 

Languages Canada member programs will have access to COVID-19 vaccines in Canada, 

another important step in our sector’s path to recovery and in keeping students and 

Canadians safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gonzalo Peralta 

Executive Director 

Languages Canada 


